
 
June 23, 2022 

 
The Honorable Brian Schatz                                 The Honorable Susan Collins 
Chairman                                                Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Transportation,                            Subcommittee on Transportation, 
  Housing and Urban Development,                             Housing and Urban Development, 
  and Related Agencies                                                 and Related Agencies 
Senate Committee on Appropriations             Senate Committee on Appropriations 
184 Dirksen Senate Office Building                          125 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510                                              Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Chairman Schatz and Ranking Member Collins: 
 
As the subcommittee begins its consideration of the Fiscal Year 2022 Transportation, Housing 
and Urban Development, and Related Agencies Appropriations bill, I am writing to certify that 
based on the information that my office has received the Congressionally Directed Spending 
(CDS) requests that I am submitting are all non-profits.  
 
 
If you have any questions please contact my staff.  
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 

 
 
     Sherrod Brown 
     United States Senator 
 


